
 

 
Suite 15.02, Level 15, 135 King Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 
 
22 February 2023 
 
 
 
Mr Mark Brennan 
Partner 
Ashurst 
 
By email:   
 
 
Dear Mr Brennan 
 

McPhillamys Gold Project SSD 9505 
 
I refer to your correspondence to the Independent Planning Commission (Commission) 
dated 21 February 2023. 
 
I am instructed by the Panel Chair to agree to your request, provided that any further 
submission made by or on behalf of your client is: 

• received by the Commission before 5pm AEDT on Wednesday, 1 March 2023; 

• no more than 50 pages in length; and 

• is limited to only responding to new information raised in the additional material 
submitted to the Commission on behalf of the BHPG, the Kuskie Report, the Paton 
Submission and/or the Newman Submission (as defined in your letter of 21 February 
2023). 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

Stephen Barry 
Planning Director 




